Summary of Matters Arising from the Partnership Board Meeting held on 13 November 2014
	Item


	
	By
	On Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	7.
	NHS STATEMENT OF SUPPORT FOR TOBACCO CONTROL
Presentation prepared by the University of Stirling on key findings of evaluating smoking treatment services in England to be circulated to Board members. 

	I Duckworth
	
	Completed

	8.
	QUALITY REPORT
The next Quality Report to the Board will contain more detail on the breakdown of SHMI data to show whether actual mortality figures are falling or if it was due to coding or counting processes.  It was noted that NLaG do monitor the crude mortality rate and an update on this will also be included in the next Board report.

	J Taylor-Clark
	
	Completed

	9.
	HEALTHY LIVES HEALTHY FUTURES UPDATE
Some members of the Board indicated that they would like to increase their understanding of the financial gap being faced and it was agreed that this would be included on the agenda of a future board workshop.

	L Whitton
	
	Coming to a Board lay member meeting when Phase 2 of the work being carried out by PWC will have been completed

	12.
	COMMISSIONING AND CONTRACTING REPORT
Some patients have been advised that their operations are being postponed until next year and the reasons for this are unknown.  It was agreed this needed further investigation.
It was queried whether there is a legal obligation for the CCG to comply with the Monitor request for a CSR Review and this will be checked.


	H Kenyon

H Kenyon
	
	Specific examples / specialty that this has happened in has been requested from the GPs to enable further investigation.

Checked and whilst there is no legal requirement to comply with the CSR review, the view has been taken that it is important that the CCG has undertaken this piece of work as part of its risk and contingency planning arrangements.
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